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On 3 December 2019, we published our draft decision for the Minimum feed-in tariff review 

2020-21. This draft decision paper asks stakeholders for their views on our proposed minimum 

feed-in tariff for 2020-21.    

1. What do you think of the proposed minimum feed-in tariff for 2020-21? 

Absolutely disgraceful. Here we go again where the small guy cops it again. How about parity 

pricing where if the householder has to buy electricity at 24 c/kwh then the electricity company has 

to pay them 24 c/kwh for any power exported to the grid. Stop trying to prop up a corrupt system by 

continuing to roll over for the government and the power companies. The government is trying to 

look squeaky clean and the power companies need to update their power generation technologies  

but not at the expense of the consumers. How about some forward planning? Where was the 

forward planning when they shutdown Hazelwood? What has ANYONE done to replace its 

capacity. All it has done is create artificial shortages to drive up electricity costs. 


